H2H Parent Letter

Dear Confirmation parents and students:
As you are all probably know, it won’t be long before we will begin a new year of “Head2Heart”, our confirmation instruction here at Messiah Lutheran.  Our Pastors, faith guides and I very much look forward to meeting all of you—parents and students. 
On Wednesday, Aug. 12th, at 6:30 pm, we will hold an informational meeting in the fellowship hall, for all parents and students. Second year students and parents there is information and connections we need you to make this night as well.  
The cost of Head2Heart is $35.00 for each student.  It will simplify things for us if you can have your payment ready at the meeting. 
We will be handing out Bibles and Catechisms. We will also have a chance to go over the syllabus of classes together and talk about our expectations to partner with you for Head2Heart. (www.mlcjoliet.org/student-ministries).   This meeting is very important, so please make plans to attend.  We do appreciate the fact that your schedules are full, and we will do our best to hold the meeting to no more than an hour. 
We know that you have a lot of questions about Confirmation this coming season. Thank you to those who have answered the survey we sent out. If you haven’t responded to that yet please do so by August 9th. 
We are excited to start off H2H this year. I believe this season will be different but it will allow us to grow and do some creative things for the students and the community.                           
Pr. Kurt Hoover, Pr. David Stier, and Brian Phipps
